
October 7,2022     

 

Our beautiful Astro Turf is finally 

finished! It has been a long and 

interesting process. The kids are now 

happily laying, sitting, running, 

cartwheeling, chasing, and jumping on it. 

Thank you to all of those that 

participated in installing it! We wouldn’t 

have been able to do it without many 

hands making still hard work get done! 

Mrs. Rodrigues took her class on an 

outdoor education field trip to our local 

Bristlecone Pines in the Inyo National 

Forest. It was an opportunity to learn 

about the world around them through 

an interpretive program and be 

introduced to the 4000-year-old trees. 

 

PT Conferences 

Please note that on November 8, 9, and 

10 we will be having Parent Teacher 

Conferences with minimum days. The 

students will be dismissed at 12:00 

noon for the teachers to be able to 

meet with you. 

 
Our 1st and 2nd graders celebrated 
Johnny Appleseed’s birthday by hitting 
the road to Apple Hill Ranch in 
Wilkerson! They were able to tour the 
orchards and pick an apple, as well as 
see the hens, roosters, and peacocks. A 
big thank you to our tour guide, 
Sutton’s Grandma for doing such a 
great job!  

 



         

 

  

The students in 6th – 8th grade have teamed up with the 1st & 2nd graders for 
Buddy Time every Friday. It is a time that they all are enjoying and look 
forward to. Today they went on a Nature Treasure hunt in the field next to 
the school to explore the world God created for us to enjoy.  

 
 

• 10/13 Picture Day 

• 10/14 T-shirts orders due 

• 10/28 End of 1st quarter 

• 11/11 Veteran’s Day-No School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


